Comments received via email June 29, 2005

Below are the comments from Pease and Curren for the Interim Ruling of the US Patriots
Act to be considered for review. We are a precious metal refiner of gold and silver.

It is our feeling that Silver should not be regulated under the US Patriots Act due
to its low value. The value makes silver very unlikely of to be used in money laundering
activities. 50-100 times the amount of silver is needed to add to the value of Gold.
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